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Future Plans for Rolleston to be considered this
month

Future plans outlining how Rolleston will develop are expected to be discussed this
month when Selwyn District Council meets to adopt Master Plans for the Rolleston
Town Centre and Foster Recreation Park.

Submissions on the two plans closed in October 2013 and submitters were heard in
December. 212 submissions were received on the Draft Rolleston Town Centre
Master Plan and 160 submissions on Draft Foster Recreation Park Master Plan.

Submissions indicated there was a high level of public support for both plans, with
73% of submitters indicating they supported the overall concept for the Rolleston
Town Centre and 96% of submitters supporting the direction of the Foster Park
Masterplan.

At the hearing, the Council heard a range of views from the community on both
Master Plans and the Council appreciated the time taken by submitters to engage in
this process. In addition, the Council would also like to thank everyone who took the
time to submit on the Plans and attend public drop in sessions.

Since the submission hearing, the Council has discussed the issues raised at the
hearing and the recommendations made by staff. As a result of these discussions,
Council staff are currently finalising the Master Plans.

The Council will consider adopting the Master Plans at a meeting on 23 April.
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